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 Notification of Postponing an Announcement of Consolidated Financial 
Results for the First Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending December 31, 2020 

 

 
We would like to notify that the announcement of consolidated financial results for the first 
quarter of the fiscal year ending December 31, 2020, scheduled for May 12, 2020, was 
postponed as follows. 
  

 
1. Reason for Postponement 

Settlement of consolidated financial results on schedule became impossible due to 
delay of settlement operations and of audit procedures in Japan and overseas 
caused by preventive measures for Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) to secure 
safety of employees and auditing staff members, such as restraint of going out and 
cutting down on business days, and by effects of lock down in some overseas 
bases.  
 

2. New Date of Announcement 
We plan to announce the consolidated financial results on May 21, 2020.  
We sincerely apologize to our shareholders, our investors and our stakeholders for 
all the inconveniences and deeply appreciate understanding.  

 
End 


